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THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE -  April 26
th

-  May 2
nd

 

Office Hours: M-F 8:00 a.m.- Noon 

 

 
 
Our Gifts, Tithes & Offerings for 
4/19/2020                                                       
Amount                     
Tithes and Offering 
Easter 
Simply Giving 
Preschool 
Total                          $   4,785.00 

 
 
 

$    3,550.00 
575.00 
635.00 

25.00 

 
 
 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

We require volunteers to assist with VBS.  We need crew  
leaders and crew members, tropical treat members, ride the 
tide game leader and crew members, deep sea science and 
craft members and set design members.  Sign up to volunteer 
on the bulletin board in the foyer.  
 
MYSTERY ISLAND CHARACTERS   

Mystery Island can not be complete without characters.   
Characters help tell the story for all the children that attend 
VBS.  We will soon have auditions for these mystery  
characters.  Students in 6-12th grade will be able to audition.  
Audition date information will be coming soon. 

During this pandemic we have had to change how we worship and where we worship.  We  
encourage everyone to watch YouTube and Facebook for services, Bible studies and other  
opportunities to stay connected with the Word.  
  
We will continue   to re-evaluate to see if there will be a need to extend our time worshiping at 
home.  During this time our Pastor, church leaders and members continue to pray for  
guidance, support, love and hope for everyone during this time. 
  
Please continue to watch our Facebook page, your emails, the church sign,  and or check our  
website (www.gracedewitt.org) for current information on worship services and meeting information. 

Vacation Bible School 2020 
Mystery Island 

June 22nd - 26th 

5:30 to 8:15 pm 

http://www.gracedewitt.org


Referral Center - Don’t forget during this 
time of need that our local Referral Center 
needs donations.  Currently they are in 
need of  

1- Jam/Jelly 
2- Canned soups (tomato, chicken 
     noodle, cream of  mushroom) 
3- Canned peas/vegetables 
4- Canned tuna 
5- Peanut butter 

 

Food donations are being at the Referral  
center M-F  
 

*Keeping social distancing in mind.* 

SUMMER 2020 DAY CAMPS 
The Day Camps for Summer 2020 will include 
the following: 

• June 4th Fishing Camp [1st-6th Graders] 
• June 9th Cooking [1st-3rd Graders] 
• June 11th Cooking [4th-6th Grades] 
• June 16th Arts & Crafts [1st-3rd Grades] 
• June 18th  Arts & Crafts [4th-6th Graders] 

• June 23rd  Maquoketa Caves [1st – 3rd Grade] 

• June 25th  Little Kids [4 & 5 year olds] 

• June 30th Wood Working [4th-6th Grades] 
 

Volunteers are needed to help at the day camps 
on June 4

th
, 16

th
, 18

th
 & 30

th
.  Please contact 

Mark Sperry, 659-9153. 
 
 
 
DAY CAMP SUPPLY REQUEST 

• Red Pre-Sweetened Kool-Aide drink mix 

• Cookies [No Peanuts or Peanut Butter] 

Grace Lutheran Preschool 
 
Enrollment forms are available on the Preschool page of the website www.gracedewitt.org).   
Enrollment forms and registration fee (3’s only) may be dropped off at the church office or mailed to 
PO Box 156, DeWitt, IA  52742. 
 

2020-2021 Class Schedule and Fees 
 

     3s : M & W   8:00 — 10:30 $110/mo    Limited to 8/6 spots left 
            T & TH   8:00 — 10:30 $110/mo    Limited to 8/FULL 

•   $35 registration fee due at the time of enrollment. 
•   3s Classes will begin after Labor Day. 
•   Children must be 3 on or before Sept. 15, 2020. 

 
     4s: AM   8:00—11:00 (limited to 8 students) - FULL 
           PM 12:00—3:00 (limited to 16) - Full 

•   Must be 4 on or before September 15, 2020, to qualify for free preschool. 
•   5-year-old tuition is $175/month and a $35  registration fee. 

 

For more information, please contact the preschool office at 659-9193 (8:00-3:00 p.m. M-F) or 
email preschool@gracedewitt.org.  

Masks — We have had 
some of our members 
making masks for us to 
distribute to those that may 
need them.  If you are in 
need of a mask please 

stop by the church office or give us a call at 
563-659-9153.  


